
Important Advisory: Update to Latest Version of Browsers and OS
Dec. 07, 2022

Dear UP Users,

Please be informed that there have been reports of a vulnerability present in the Google Chrome
web browser. The latest version of Chrome has been released to address the vulnerability.

We remind and encourage all users to update to the latest versions of the operating systems (OS) of
their computers, laptops, smartphones, and other devices, as well as web browsers (specifically
Chrome), to help keep your devices more secure.

To learn more about the latest versions of OS and browsers, you may refer to this link:
https://itdc.up.edu.ph/os-versions

Should you need further assistance on updating your OS or browsers, please contact your local IT
office/center. Their contact information can be found in this link:
https://itdc.up.edu.ph/contact-us#cu-it-support

For your kind information and guidance.
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